


Chairperson,

I take this opportunity to congratulate you and the other members of the
Bureau for your
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Chairperson,

It is also worth mentioning that it is the Government's top pnonty to
increase women's participation in decision making. To that end, the 2004
Local Government Election Amendment Act stipulates that 30% of


